
Immigration Workplace Compliance  

in the Construction World

If your business is involved in the real estate development 
and construction industries, employs a number of unskilled 
or low-skilled workers, and/or relies on subcontractors to 
provide critical services, then these and other questions 
related to workplace immigration compliance concern you.

Save The Date: October 18, 2006

This complimentary program will be held at the Seyfarth 
Shaw Atlanta office, with continental breakfast beginning at  
8 AM and the program running from 8:30 AM until  
10 AM. We look forward to seeing you on October 18.

Please RSVP at www.seyfarth.com/events. 
If you have questions, please contact Audra Mitchell

at 404.885.7996 or amitchell@seyfarth.com.
R.S.V.P. deadline: October 13, 2006

Will your I-9 documentation withstand a government audit?
Do you know what to do if the government investigates your worksite?
Are you prepared for recent and proposed changes in state and Federal 
laws relating to workforce employment authorization?


